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 Cancella�on No�ce for Board of Directors Mee�ng May 19th, 2022 

 Please be advised the regularly scheduled mee�ng of the Valley Emergency Medical Services Board of 
 Directors scheduled for May 19th, 2022 is being postponed. 

 A Special Mee�ng is tenta�vely scheduled for May 26th, 2022, an agenda will be posted as soon as the 
 mee�ng is confirmed. 

 Respec�ully Submi�ed, 

 Jared P. Heon 

 Jared P. Heon 
 President, Board of Directors 

 NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC: 
 To ensure ADA Compliance please call (203) 308-2332 at least 4 hours prior to mee�ng. 


